
From: "Pershing, Steve" <Steve.Pershing@cclfirm.com>

Recipients: <rules_support@ao.uscourts.gov>

Subject: Rule 26 Nov 17

Date: 10/19/2008 08:47:02 PM

This is for Gale Mitchell, who was kind enough Saturday to return my voicemail left at the rules support 
office on Friday (Oct. 17).  She asked me to restate my message in an e-mail, so here it is.  I would be 
grateful if my name could be added to the list of those testifying in Washington on Nov. 17, 2008, on the 
proposed changes to Fed. R. Civ. P. 26.  (You have already acknowledged the request of my colleague, 
John Vail, to speak on Rule 56.)  If you need more information, please do not hesitate to call.  Many 
thanks.--Steve Pershing.
 
Stephen B. Pershing
Senior Litigation Counsel
Center for Constitutional Litigation, P.C.
777 6th St. N.W., Ste. 520
Washington, D.C. 20001
(202) 944-2856
(202) 965-0920 (fax)
steve.pershing@cclfirm.com
 
NOTICE:  This electronic message and its attachments contain information from the Center for Constitutional 
Litigation, P.C., that may be privileged and confidential attorney work product or attorney-client communication.  
The information is intended for the use of the addressee only.  If you are not the addressee, do not read, distribute, 
or reproduce this transmission.  Any unauthorized disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this 
message is prohibited.  If you received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail 
or at (202) 944-2803.  Thank you.
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